M Gma" Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Fwd: Rimu Wine Bar

1 message

Colin W Walker <colin_walker@xtra.co.nz> Mon, Feb 28, 2022 at 11:49 AM
To: Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

FYI

Cheers

Colin

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:
From: Colin Walker <colin_walker@xtra.co.nz>
Date: 27 February 2022 at 4:44:36 PM NZDT
To: Nick Chin <nick.chin@tasman.govt.nz>

Cc: anne.turley@tasman.govt.nz, christeen.mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz, dean.mcnamara@tasman.govt.nz
Subject: Rimu Wine Bar

Hi Nick,
| have decided to proceed with my complaint to The Ombudsman..
The three main concerns | have are:-

A) There is a conflict of interests with a member of TDC's Commercial Committee, who are essentially the landlords, being also
the chairman of the Tasman District Liquor Licensing Committee.

B) The TDLLC should have readvertised the application by Rimu Wine Bar for extra outdoor area under a new plan when the
capacity of the additional area was essentially doubled.

C) The Rimu Wine Bar are currently operating outside of the area of their lease, which only extends East as far as the veranda.
The furniture and barrels are in the public area, which is also a Alcohol Free Zone.
cheers

Colin Walker
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